MISSISSIPPI VALLEY ASSOCIATION
DEC 21 1962

EVERETT T. WINTER
EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT
1978 RAILWAY EXCHANGE
ST. LOUIS 1. MISSOURI

December 18, 1962 (Dictated December 17)

Mr. Victor DeGrazia
Department of Registration & Education
201 State of Illinois Building
Chicago 1, Illinois

Dear Vic:

Thank you for sending me the reprints from the <u>Sun Times</u> and from the <u>Tribune</u>.

I hope that within the next few days it will be possible for you to announce the Illinois Committee, at least the Chairman of that Committee. I think now is the time to give a publicity campaign both barrels, and if we can help any, please let us know.

With all best wishes for a Joyous Christmas Season and a Happy and Prosperous New Year, I am

Sincerely yours,

Exercit T. Winter Executive Vice President

do

copy sent to: Board of Economic Development Springfield, Illinois

R